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King to the safety of the Towers of Lore. But the Padishah of Istarinmul needs her
help, and since Caina put him upon his throne, she cannot turn him away. And the
enigmatic Countess Kalthane, the woman who has been financing the Empire's war
against the vile sorcerers of the Umbarian Order, needs a favor from Caina.
Because Countess Kalthane has a secret. And if that secret falls into the hands of
the Umbarians, they will use it to destroy the world...
The Vows He Must Keep Amanda Cinelli 2020-11-01 A pledge to protect… That will be
tested at the altar! After tragedy strikes, Daniela Avelar steps up as CEO to her
brother’s global yacht empire. But to prevent corporate mutiny, she needs the help
of his business partner, Valerio Marchesi. Little does Daniela know that Valerio
has already sworn to keep her safe. And when the tycoon discovers she’s in grave
danger, he insists she become his bride! He’ll risk the unavoidable chemistry that
sparks every time they lock eyes. Because this engagement of convenience is
anything but… It’s a red-hot fire burning out of control!
Miss Julia Delivers the Goods Ann B. Ross 2009-04-16 Miss Julia faces a double
dose of trouble-this time right under her own roof. Miss Julia's iron will and
kind heart have assured her a spot among the most beloved characters of Southern
literature. In her latest adventure, Miss Julia whisks Hazel Marie off to the
doctor when the latter admits she's been feeling poorly. The news floors them
both: Hazel Marie is pregnant with twins. Unfortunately, she's also just sent her
beau, Mr. Pickens, packing. Miss Julia needs a plan-and fast. So when Sam's house
is robbed, Miss Julia declares that only J. D. Pickins, P.I., can get his things
back. Playing Cupid and solving the crime might seem like a tall order but readers
everywhere know that Miss Julia always delivers the goods.
A Bramble House Christmas CJ Carmichael 2015-10-24 Finn Knightly a.k.a. Finn
Conrad wants to know why his recently deceased father left his nurse fifty
thousand dollars after knowing her a mere six weeks. So he travels to Bramble
House B&B in Marietta, Montana to find answers. But Willa Knightly is not the
conniving woman he expects to find. Before he knows it, Willa-and her six-year-old
son Scout-are stealing his heart. And that’s before he finds out Scout’s secret
and the real reason this Christmas is so important.
A Measure of Mercy (Home to Blessing Book #1) Lauraine Snelling 2009-10-01
Eighteen-year-old Astrid Bjorklund has always dreamed of becoming a doctor. She
had intended to study medicine in Chicago or Grand Forks, but when a disaster
wiped out a major portion of her family's income, Astrid stayed home instead,
receiving hands-on training from Dr. Elizabeth. Joshua Landsverk left Blessing two

To The Rude Guy in Apartment Five J. S. Cooper 2021-01-01 To The Rude Guy in
Apartment Five, I’m glad you’re happy to have moved into a new apartment, but no:
I do not want to have a beer with you. I do not want to have a nude sleepover. I
do not want to make you breakfast, lunch or dinner, no matter how many lap dances
you promise to give me. I do not need you to serenade me through the walls at 1am.
And no, I have no interest in letting you take me on a date. Sincerely, Magnolia
Allen P.S. And no, I do not want to know how many accents you can growl in during
intimate moments. How is that even a thing? P. P. S. Also, you will never find me
standing naked in your living room ever again, so please stop leaving lingerie
packages on my welcome mat.
The Hill of the Ravens H. A. Covington 2003-07-15 It is morning in America, many
years in the future. As the 22nd century approaches, the United States and Canada
have been shattered by war and upheaval and have broken up into separate ethnic,
racial, and political enclaves. On the east coast a crumbling, bankrupt and
tottering United States government still holds a weak and impotent sway over a
ragged collection of tattered states and cities, but life is chaotic and plagued
with poverty, violence, and desperation. The entire Southwest, beginning with
Texas and extending westward to southern California and north as far as Utah, has
become the Spanish-speaking Mexican state of Aztlan. And in the Pacific Northwest,
from northern California on up to Alaska, a brutal fascist and white supremacist
dictatorship rules the Northwest American Republic. Colonel Donald Redmond of the
Bureau of State Security (BOSS) is one of the Northwest Republic’s most ruthless
and skillful political policemen. Then on a bright October morning he is called
into the office of the State President, where he is given a top-secret assignment.
A skeleton from the bloody and treacherous days of the revolution against America
is about to emerge from the closet, and one of the most carefully guarded and
suppressed mysteries of that revolution may become public knowledge. That long
hidden truth may undermine the very moral and political foundations of the white
supremacist state. A woman’s life hangs in the balance, but possibly even the fate
a of a continent as well, as Donald Redmond and his partner Sergeant Nel plunge
into the past and seek for the answer: who betrayed the Olympic Flying Column, and
why? In The Hill of the Ravens, underground cult novelist H. A. Covington offers
us a grim and chilling view of a future that may yet come to be.
Ghost in the Vision Jonathan Moeller 2020-11-01 Caina only intends to make a brief
stop in the city of Istarinmul before taking the necromantic Sword of the Iron
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years ago, but he's never forgotten Astrid. Returning to town, he seeks to court
her. Astrid is attracted to him, and when the opportunity unexpectedly opens for
her to go to Chicago for medical training, she finds it difficult to leave. Love
blossoms through their letters, but upon arriving back home, she makes a
heartbreaking discovery. Will she have to give up love to pursue her dream?
Honky Tonk Christmas Carolyn Brown 2010-10-01 One cowboy, one bar, one hell of a
holiday! Praise for Carolyn Brown's country music romances: "You won't want to
miss this boot scootin' contemporary full of sexy cowboys and sassy women."-The
Romance Studio (My Give a Damn's Busted) She means business... Sharlene Waverly is
determined to have the "new and improved" Honky Tonk up and running before the
holiday. For that, she'll need Holt Jackson, the best darn carpenter in the state.
But his warm, whisky-colored eyes make her insides melt, and before she knows it,
she's sharing her darkest secrets and talking about the nightmares... He's
determined to keep things professional... Holt Jackson needs the job at the Honky
Tonk, but is completely unprepared to handle the beautiful new bar owner he's
working for. Sharlene and Holt try like crazy to deny the sparks flying between
them, but their love may just be the best Christmas present either one of them
ever got. Praise for I Love This Bar: "Heart...sass...a lot of sparks and
romance...country music. What more can I say? I really had fun with this book."Red-Headed Book Child "Guaranteed to leave you countrified and satisfied!"-Love
Romance Passion
New Beginnings At Glendale Hall Victoria Walters 2020-02-05 ‘This book is lifeaffirming, full of surprises, an absolute joy and a real pick-me-up!’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Reader
Review Two weddings and a baby...but who will get their happy ever after? Emily
Prescott’s life isn’t going to plan. Her dreams of starting a family with fireman
boyfriend Greg and opening up her own bakery in London feel like they will never
come true. So when a wedding invite arrives from her oldest friend, Beth Williams,
Emily is thrilled. Not only will she get to return to her childhood home in
Scotland, but best of all – Beth wants her to bake the wedding cake! However, her
excitement is cut short when she discovers that Greg has cheated on her.
Devastated by his betrayal, Emily flees to Glendale Hall, Beth’s grand estate in
the Highlands, and tries to distracts herself with helping with the wedding plans,
but that’s not easy when Greg keeps hounding her to forgive him. Then she’s
introduced to Glendale’s new young and handsome vicar Brodie, and things become
even more complicated. When Emily discovers that Greg’s betrayal runs deeper than
she imagined, she finds herself with a whole host of decisions to make, especially
when she discovers her long awaited dream is finally being fulfilled – at exactly
at the wrong time... Escape to Scotland and fall in love with this gorgeous and
inspiring romance from the bestselling author of Coming Home to Glendale Hall! The
perfect feel-good read for fans of Holly Martin, Heidi Swain, and Jill Mansell.
Readers are loving New Beginnings at Glendale Hall! ‘All the characters feel so
familiar and it is a lovely warm book...perfect to curl up with on a Sunday
afternoon and to just lose yourself in the wonderful story.’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Bookworms and
Shutterbugs ‘An absolutely gorgeous read that I adored... Walters’ writing is
gorgeous, feeling like a nice comfort blanket – all cosy and nice... This was a
warm, beautiful book; full of heart and emotion.’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Jenn’s Gifts ‘These books
are so lovely to read...Such a fab story and really kept me hooked from start to
finish.’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Caoimhes Books and Lit ‘This book was exactly what I needed: a well
written and entertaining read, heart warming and enjoyable.’ Reader Reviewer
‘Loved this book. Unputdownable and highly entertaining, with sadness,
friendships, happiness and love.’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Reader Review ‘an uplifting and
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heartwarming romantic story about friendships, self-discovery, and chasing your
dreams. The story is beautifully written, well-paced, and makes for a fun and
relaxing read.’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Reader Review ‘A lovely gentle read, a tale skilfully told
with characters both old and new that come to life, well worth reading.’ ☆☆☆☆☆
Reader Review ‘There is something about Glendale that has an almost magical
feel...It’s a lovely comfy, cosy read that offers hope as well as
inspiration...Fabulous!’ ☆☆☆☆☆ By The Letter Book Reviews ‘This was such an
adorable story to read... I totally fell in love with the gorgeous setting, the
characters and the storyline’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Asianbookworm Reads ‘A BEAUTIFUL book which
captured my heart...made me feel all warm and gooey inside like rich
chocolate...Beautiful detailing, emotionally captivating, it was simply a
heartwarming tale. Book Reviews by Shalini ‘Lush details and an amazing setting. I
loved the setting and descriptions of everything in Glendale Hall...I loved this
book.’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Books Over Everything
You Can Trust Me Emma Rowley 2020-08-25 YOU KNOW NOTHING ABOUT HER. BUT SHE KNOWS
EVERYTHING ABOUT YOU. A gripping psychological thriller about a ghostwriter tasked
with writing the autobiography of a woman who is trying to bury the secrets of her
past - from the author of WHERE THE MISSING GO. Olivia is the domestic goddessturned-internet sensation who has won millions of followers by sharing her
picture-perfect life online. And now she's releasing her tell-all autobiography.
Nicky is the ghostwriter tasked with coaxing out the full story - including
details of the tragic accident that blighted Olivia's golden childhood. But, as
she delves into Olivia's life, Nicky discovers cracks appearing in the glamorous
façade. From money worries to Olivia's strained relationship with her handsome
husband, the truth belies her perfect image. As Olivia becomes increasingly
hostile to the woman she's let into her life, Nicky becomes ever more relentless
in her hunt for the truth. Has Olivia really escaped the ghosts of her past - or
will Nicky find there are more sinister reasons she wants to leave an old tragedy
well alone?
One Hot Holiday Cynthia Eden 2019-11-19 She’s running for her life. He’s the safe
haven she never expected to find. The holiday season is about to get HOT. Hiding
out for the holiday season in the heart of the South? Not something that Haley
Quick ever expected to have on her to-do list but then…she never expected her ex
to want her dead, either. Turns out, life is full of surprises. Time to deal.
Haley has ditched New York for a crazy little dot on the map known as Point Hope,
Alabama. It’s a town gone extra crazy for the holidays, and Haley is sticking out
like a sore thumb with her very much Grinch-self. But enter sexy sheriff Spencer
Lane…Tall, muscled, and made with an extra dose of sex appeal, he is exactly the
kind of man that Haley should be avoiding. He’s charming, he looks way too good in
a Santa hat, and, oh, yes, he’s her new landlord. The hits just keep coming. She
can’t afford to let Spencer learn all of her secrets, a tough job since she is
living with the man. No sex, though. It’s purely a business relationship.
Except…the holidays in the South sure do get HOT. Or maybe that’s just sexy
Spencer. Usually, Haley falls for the bad guy. It’s the whole reason she’s running
for her life. She can’t help but wonder…What would it be like to fall for a man
like Spencer? He just got his Christmas wish. Sheriff Spencer Lane can’t believe
his luck. The most beautiful, fascinating woman he’s ever seen has just dropped
into his life like a gift from, well, the big guy in red. Only the problem is that
Haley seems to think Spencer is some by-the-book, nice guy. Probably because of
the badge. And if she wants him to be the hero, that’s a role that he’s happy to
play for her. But the truth is, Spencer has plenty of darkness inside, too. An ex
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Navy SEAL, he knows how to get sh—um, stuff done. He also knows how to be very,
very naughty. When danger threatens his Haley, all bets are off. No one is going
to hurt her. No one is going to threaten her. Not in his town. Not on his watch.
The nice guy will show Haley just how bad he can be. Fake snow, a parade of wild
elves, and a stalker ex don’t make for the merriest of times, but in Point Hope,
anything can happen—and it usually does. Ready for a steamy story that will get
you in the ho-ho-ho spirit? Settle back, curl up with Spencer, and have yourself a
jolly old time.
The Great Christmas Knit-Off Alexandra Brown 2015-10-13 In the tradition of Trisha
Ashley and Jenny Colgan, this first book in a new series by Alexandra Brown—author
of the popular Cupcakes at Carrington’s series—tells the hilarious, heartwarming
story of a jilted bride who anticipates a lonely Christmas but instead finds
herself in the tiny village of Tindledale, where the residents share her obsession
with knitting. When life unravels, it’s time to knit… Sybil has always taken
comfort in her passion for knitting, creating beautiful knits stitch by stitch.
But her world suddenly unravels when her fiancé ditches her for her identical twin
sister at her Star Wars-themed wedding, leaving her sporting a Princess Leia do.
Then things go from bad to worse when an incident at work jeopardizes her job.
Hoping to escape her woes and forget that she’ll be alone for Christmas this year,
she visits her friend in Tindledale—a winter wonderland of quaint shops and snowy
rooftops. When she arrives in the idyllic town, she can’t help feeling like she’s
in a Hallmark greeting card. She’s embraced by welcoming—if eccentric—locals
wearing handmade knits that remind Sybil of her own creations as well as her
unrealized ambitions of selling them. So when the vintage boutique asks her to
make an assortment of knits for their display window, she’s thrilled. The hot town
doctor has even taken an interest in Sybil, hoping to heal her broken heart. But
just when Sybil thinks she’s going to have her fairytale Christmas after all, an
unexpected turn of events threatens to unspool her happily ever after.
Death Waits in the Dark Mark Edward Langley 2020-08-04 It took all of thirty
seconds for two shots to bring the world of Margaret Tabaaha crashing down around
her. After losing her husband in Afghanistan during the first year of Operation
Enduring Freedom, her two sons were all she had left. Now they had been taken from
her violently, deliberately, plunging her into a whiskey bottle and stripping away
her reason for living. When Arthur Nakai receives a call from his first love,
Margaret, her voice pleading for his help, it comes as he is attending a wake for
one of the men he considered a brother from his days in the Marines 6th LAR Wolf
Pack Battalion. Feeling a deep and responsible obligation to help her, Arthur soon
finds himself involved in the multi-billion-dollar world of the oil and gas
industry and coming face-to-face with an old adversary, Elias Dayton. Their paths
had crossed when Arthur was a member of the Shadow Wolves, an elite tactical unit
within US Customs and Border Protection. Now Dayton runs Patriot Security, a
Blackwater-type firm that keeps the oil rigs, gas wells, and man camps secure from
the Water Protectors, protesters pushing to stop the fracking and poisoning of
Native lands. As Arthur works through the case from his end, Navajo police chief
Jake Bilagody tackles it from another angle, looking into the strained
relationship between the oil company and the Navajo people, all while searching
for a missing Navajo man that may have become an unwilling piece on the
reservation checkerboard. But when Arthur learns the identity of the boys’ killer,
he struggles to make sense of it. Because if the clues are right, he will be
forced to make a decision that will haunt him for the rest of his life.
To My Arrogant Boss J. S. Cooper 2020-04-25 The second book in the Inappropriate
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bachelors series.To Mr. Tate Howard, You are quite possibly the most infuriating,
annoying and grumpy man I've ever met in my life. I know you think that you're
God's gift to women, but I have a secret to let you in on: you're not. You're
God's gift to yourself. Get over your wanna-be cool surfer self and grow up. I
thought it was time that someone addressed your big head and told you straight to
your face that you're not all that. Just because you have an Ivy league education
doesn't mean you're the smartest man in the world. In fact, I'm not even sure if
you would have gotten in if you didn't have rich parents. Yes, I went there. Every
woman doesn't want to sleep with you and I'm sure you're not even good in bed. And
I'm someone that would know.From, Your Secret Not Admir
The Endgame Is You L A Cotton 2020-10-06 Play hard ... Fight hard ... Love hard.
The time has come for Cameron, Jason, and Asher to hang up their Rixon Raider
jerseys and head off to college with the girls they love. But will their
relationships stand the test of college life, new friendships, and most of all,
football? *The Endgame Is You is a Rixon Raiders Epilogue. It must be read after
the other books in the series.
The Golden Cup Marcia Willett 2010-10-31 'Riveting, moving and utterly feel-good'
Daily Mail ___________________ Paradise has been home to generations of
Trevannions: Paradise, the house at the head of a sheltered Cornish valley where
Mrs Trevannion lives, surrounded by her family. Frail and elderly Honor
Trevannion, bedridden following a nasty fall, is inexplicably anxious and
distressed by the arrival of a young American bearing an old black and white
photograph of a double wedding and looking for a long-lost relation. Her children
Bruno and Emma, granddaughter Joss and faithful cousin Mousie try to nurse Honor
back to health, unaware of the secrets which she keeps from those closest to her.
Increasingly troubled and confused, she begs Joss to find a cache of letters which
have been hidden for fifty years. Too late to hear the story from Honor herself,
the family are faced with revelations which could destroy the tranquillity of life
in their beloved valley. Will they be torn apart or can they unite in admiration
for one woman's courage in standing by the life-changing decision she made so many
years ago? ___________________ Praise for Marcia Willett: 'A genuine voice of our
time' The Times 'Riveting, moving and utterly feel-good' Daily Mail
Big Badd Wolf Jasinda Wilder 2018-02-15
Caught in the Storm Rachael Brownell 2019-03-31 Love can be blinding and by the
time the truth shines through, it's to late to escape. Fame.Fortune.Success.Is
that too much to ask?All I need is to catch a break. To snag the attention of
someone important. Someone who can help make my career everything I want it to
be.Joseph was that man. Until the night the lights went out and I left with
someone else. Someone who stole my breath and made me want for things I'd never
considered before. I should have known better than to trust a stranger. Especially
one of his stature and class. Money means power and power means control.Over my
heart.My career.My entire life.My dreams died the moment I agreed to his terms and
a new chapter in my life began. I was blinded by my love for him and thought
nothing would ever change the way I felt.Then I uncovered the truth about him.
About the kind of man he really was and the secrets he paid good money to keep
hidden from everyone.Now I'm trapped, with no way out. Book 1 of 2 in the Storm
Series.
Then He Happened Claudia Burgoa 2020-05-06 Jason is a cynical rich playboy. He
doesn’t take life seriously, He doesn’t believe in settling down. Eileen's
thirtieth birthday is almost here. But as always she's her parent’s afterthought.
Her family is too busy planning a shotgun wedding for her older sister—and she has
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to help. It’s just another year where she’s overlooked. But the best man is
smoking hot and actually notices her and makes her feel special. Jason doesn’t
believe in commitment, but Eileen intrigues him. She’s not the kind of girl he
usually hooks up with. She doesn’t even fall for his charm. He’s made it his task
to convince her that he’s not the shallow man she thinks he is. But can Jason give
up his playboy lifestyle to become what Eileen needs?
Stars Over Alaska Jennifer Snow 2021-03-30 "Jennifer Snow is one clever
writer."—RT Book Reviews The Alaskan wilderness may be the best place to protect
her client, but also where it’s impossible to protect her heart. Needing a safe
place to hide her latest client, agent Leslie Sanders returns to her hometown of
Wild River to wait out the search for the young Hollywood star’s stalker. Just
being back in Alaska is stirring up emotions she’d buried, and as much as Leslie
believed she was moving on with her life in LA, she’s still not over the death of
her fiancé. The sun, sand and surf made it easy to forget cold Alaskan nights
snuggled by the fire, planning a future with Dawson…but seeing Levi Grayson just
makes everything that much harder. Levi Grayson has been one of Alaska’s elite
group of wildland firefighters for almost ten years, but nothing about his job
rattles him as much as seeing Leslie again. When Leslie left Wild River after
Dawson’s death, it had hurt to lose his two best friends in a matter of weeks.
Resisting his feelings for her when Dawson was alive was tough, but he’s not sure
he’s strong enough anymore to fight the attraction between them, or to let this
last chance at love slip away like smoke through his fingers. Don't miss Alaska
Dreams, the next book in Jennifer Snows Wild RIver series! A Wild River Novel Book
1: An Alaskan Christmas Book 2: Under an Alaskan Sky Book 3: A Sweet Alaskan Fall
Book 4: Stars Over Alaska Book 5: Alaska Reunion
Alpha Boss Zoe Ray 2019-05-28 Samantha Davis was only looking for a job, but she
ended up finding much more. The moment she stepped into the lobby at ASC she knew
she belonged there, and the moment Preston Jacobs stepped into her life she knew
she'd never be the same. His massive frame towers over her. His presence is
intimidating, and he is the sexiest man she's ever seen. He exudes power, and
Samantha can't explain the raw animalistic attraction she feels. Sam is determined
to push thoughts of the boss out of her mind, but the connection is too
powerful.Preston Jacobs is a hard-headed wolf shifter, and as CEO of ASC and
leader of his pack, he hasn't had time to worry about people's feelings.
Everything changed when he met Samantha. He knew she was his mate the moment he
laid eyes on her in the elevator of his building. His thoughts become consumed
with taking his mate and marking her, and he's going to pull out all the stops to
make her trust him and show her that she is his forever.When members of the pack
become rebellious and trouble arises Preston must face a new challenge. Can he
convince Samantha to accept her fate as his mate and help him lead the pack? Or
will uncertain danger cause her to run away with her tail tucked between her legs?
The Highlander's Surrender Eliza Knight 2019-09-10 Eliza Knight's bestselling
Scottish historical romance series, The Stolen Bride Series, is back with another
amazing tale of adventure, passion and love! Ceana Montgomery had notions of
marrying for love after her first disastrous marriage ended in widowhood. But now
Robert the Bruce has ordered her to marry a stranger, securing a strong alliance
and ending a decades-old feud. Already used as a pawn once in marriage, she is
devastated that she will once more have to give up her happiness in order to
please the edicts of men. And while the braw warrior standing before her might
incite feelings inside her she thought long since buried, desire is a far cry from
love.The rivalry between Brochan Lamont and his twin brother, John, began in the
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womb, and only grew worse from there. They were pitted against each other in
childhood, and their father left them with a legacy that was a race to the finishwhoever has an heir first inherits the lands. The only problem is that Brochan has
given his loyalty to the Scots, and his brother to the English. In order to keep
the lands and ships under Scottish control, Robert the Bruce demands Brochan marry
to break the iron-clad will. His new bride harbors a fiery temperament that lures
Brochan into stoking her passions instead of her ire.Aligned to strengthen the
Scottish claims on the realm, Brochan and Ceana must work together to overcome the
obstacles that bind them. But perhaps seeing their duties through does not have to
be as painful as they both predicted. Is it possible that love can be forged from
a union born in alliance? Maybe Fate knew all along just who was meant for who...
Hopeful Hearts at Glendale Hall Victoria Walters 2020-09-02 ‘Emotional, moving,
funny, heartwarming - this novel has got it all. Highly recommended!’ Samantha
Tonge, author of The Winter We Met What happens when love takes you to unexpected
places? Heather Douglas appears to have it all. But living on a farm in the
Scottish Highlands with her partner, Rory Fraser, all while bringing up their
adorable toddler, Harry, isn’t easy. As a former librarian, Heather is worried
that she’ll never fully fit into life on Fraser Farm. And after the death of her
beloved mum eight years ago, Heather feels lost, as well as guilty for holding
back accepting Rory’s marriage proposal because she can’t imagine her wedding
without her mother. So when ex-boyfriend, Stewart, appears in the village of
Glendale, it’s a shock to the system. The man who broke her heart years ago now
has big plans for the neighbouring farm and wants Heather to be part of the
development. Knowing that she’s living a very different life to the one they had
planned at university leaves Heather wondering if she has made the right choices
since she and Stewart broke up. Especially when things start to go very wrong on
the farm ... This Christmas, Heather will need to face her fears and let go of the
past or risk losing everything. She will need love, faith, and a whole lot of
hope! Return to the beautiful Highlands village of Glendale with the latest book
in the bestselling Glendale series – the perfect cosy, uplifting, romantic read
for fans of Heidi Swain, Milly Johnson and Holly Martin. Praise for Hopeful Hearts
at Glendale Hall: 'A delightful and heartwarming read. I really enjoyed escaping
to Glendale, and getting to know the warm and varied characters.' Caroline
Roberts, author of The Cosy Teashop in the Castle series and Rachel's Pudding
Pantry ‘a gorgeous feel-good story...I'm already looking forward to the next one!’
Jessica Redland, author of Finding Love at Hedgehog Hollow 'A festive farmland
treat with deep snow and even deeper heart!' Isla Gordon, author of A Season in
the Snow ‘a magical setting, characters that feel like family, and plenty of
drama...the best one yet in this enchanting series’ Books of All Kinds ‘I
absolutely loved this book... beautifully written and a really easy, feel good
read and a perfect escape.’ A Girl Who Loves to Read ‘A brilliantly written,
deliciously witty and highly moving tale... sheer perfection from beginning to
end!’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Bookish Jottings ‘a truly magical and enchanting read. I absolutely
loved it’ ☆☆☆☆☆ Little Miss Book Lover ‘read at any time when you need something
comforting and cosy and want to escape from the world for a while.’ Book Lover
Worm ‘If you’re looking for a feelgood story to make you smile, then look no
further!’ Roberta Reads I’ve fallen in love with this uplifting story and with the
entire town of Glendale...I wish the characters were real!’ ☆☆☆☆☆ ReadwithAbi ‘I’d
love to move to Glendale... I truly hope there will be more books in the series
because this is a triumph!!! An easy ☆☆☆☆☆ from me!’ Head in a Book ‘This was a
fun, heartfelt read which I really enjoyed and would highly recommend it.’
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Cheryl’s Bookworm Reads ‘totally captured my heart and left me with a feeling of
loss as I reached the end.’ Love the Smell of a Book
Man in Love Laurelin Paige 2020-11-24 Scott Sebastian is a liar. Fitting, since
I'm a liar too. Yet there's no place for me in his glittering world of halftruths. With all our secrets in the open, I should stop trying. What I've learned
should send me running far away. I can't keep pining for a man in love if I'm not
the woman he's in love with. But it's not that easy to escape the Sebastians. I
already knew they owned this city. Now I'll find out if they also own their son.
The Ungrateful Governess Mary Balogh 2019-05-07 Jessica Moore, demure governess to
a spoiled young girl who is expecting a marriage proposal from the Earl of
Rutherford, a guest in her father's home, is unwise enough to creep downstairs to
the library one night when she cannot sleep, to choose a book to read. There she
is discovered, first by the earl, and then by her employer. Though she is quite
innocent of any wrongdoing, she is dismissed without notice and without a
character. The earl, conscience-stricken, tries to make amends by offering her a
position as his mistress, but when she refuses, he gives her a letter to take to
his grandmother in London. In it he begs his grandmother to find employment for
Miss Moore. Neither he nor Jessica expects that the offered employment will be as
his wife.
The Undoing Jean Hanff Korelitz 2020-10-13 Get ready for The Undoing, soon to be
the most talked about TV of 2020. From the creators of Big Little Lies, The
Undoing premieres this autumn starring Nicole Kidman, Hugh Grant and Donald
Sutherland. 'A great psychological thriller ... I couldn't put it down.' Daisy
Goodwin 'Gripping . . . had me in its thrall from page one . . . Brilliant.' Metro
A New York Times bestseller Grace Sachs, a happily married therapist with a young
son, thinks she knows everything about women, men and marriage. She is about to
publish a book called You Should Have Known, based on her pet theory: women don't
value their intuition about men, leading to serious trouble later on. But how well
does Grace know her own husband? She is about to find out, and in the place of
what she thought she knew, there will be a violent death, a missing husband, and a
chain of terrible revelations. Left behind in the wake of a very public disaster,
and horrified by the ways in which she has failed to heed her own advice, Grace
must dismantle one life and create another for herself and her child. Published
previously under the title You Should Have Known
Shakeup Stuart Woods 2020-10-27 Stone Barrington must track down an enemy intent
on disturbing law and order in the latest action-packed thriller from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author. Upon returning from a dangerous coastal adventure,
Stone Barrington is looking forward to some normalcy with the leading lady in his
life. But when a grisly crime arrives on his doorstep, along with some suspicious
new clients eager for his help, Stone realizes peace and quiet are no longer an
option. As it turns out, the mastermind behind the malfeasance rocking New York
City and the nation's capital wields a heavy hand of influence. And when Stone is
unable to recruit those closest to the case to his side, he is left with few leads
and a handful of dead-ends. But with the help of important people in high places-and the expertise of alluring new friends--Stone is more than ready to rise to the
occasion.
Castle on the Rise Kristy Cambron 2019-02-05 A storied castle. A band of rebels.
And a nation chasing the centuries-old dream of freedom . . . What legacy will
they leave behind?
Return Billionaire to Sender Annika Martin 2020-10-20 I may be a shy, lowly letter
carrier, but when my beloved apartment building is threatened by a mysterious and
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reclusive billionaire, I’m willing to push the envelope. I’m going to march right
up to Malcolm Blackberg’s fortress of fierceness and deliver a cease-and-desist
notice he can’t refuse. Except as soon as I get inside his gilded doors, things go
sideways—I’m mistaken for Malcolm’s court-ordered emotional intelligence
coach—they think I’m acting out a wacky postal carrier cosplay. They drag me in, a
sacrificial lamb for the big bad. Make that big, smolderingly sexy bad. So I make
up a lesson involving a story about our building. He doesn’t seem happy. Can he
tell that I have no idea what I'm doing? Before I know it I’m flying around the
country, up close and personality testing the most devilishly exasperating man
I’ve ever met. He’s scary for sure…but the way he sometimes looks at me turns my
knees to jelly, and has me writing love letters to his gorgeous eyes, his
mouthwatering smile, his impressive…package. Our coaching sessions are getting
hot-hot-hot, but I can’t let my guard down. If he ever finds out I’m a first-class
fake, I’ll lose everything I’ve ever loved in this world! *** **The stand-alone
romcoms in this series can be read in any order!** Book 1. Most Eligible
Billionaire (Henry & Vicky) Book 2. The Billionaire’s Wake-up Call Girl (Lizzie &
Theo) Book 3. Breaking the Billionaire’s Rules (Max & Mia) Book 4. The
Billionaire’s Fake Fiancée (Rex and Tabitha) Book 5. Return Billionaire to Sender
(Noelle & Malcolm) enemies to lovers romantic comedy, laugh out loud romcom,
humorous romance, funny sexy book, funny books, funny romance novels, hilarious
romance, laugh-out-loud, romantic comedy bestsellers, best romantic comedy, top
romcom, bestselling romantic comedy, top romantic comedy, top romcom, bestselling
romcom 2020, best romantic comedy 2020, highest rated romantic comedy, funny
books, funny romance novel, light reads, fun reads, funny reads, funny romance
books.
The Company Daughters Samantha Rajaram 2020-10-30 ‘Blew my mind… so magically
written and most of all that it is based on true events… a hard-hitting, soulcrushing book… I loved every moment of it… immersive, heart-wrenching, I feel
emotional writing this review.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars Wanted: Company
Daughters. Virtuous young ladies to become the brides of industrious settlers in a
foreign land. The Company will pay the cost of the lady’s dowry and travel.
Returns not permitted, orphans preferred. Amsterdam, 1620. Jana Beil has learned
that life rarely provides moments of joy. Having run away from a violent father,
her days are spent searching for work in an effort to stay out of the city
brothels, where desperate women trade their bodies for a mouthful of bread. But
when Jana is hired as a servant for the wealthy and kind Master Reynst and his
beautiful daughter Sontje, Jana’s future begins to look brighter. Then Master
Reynst loses his fortune on a bad investment, and everything changes. The house is
sold to creditors, leaving Jana back on the street and Sontje without a future.
With no other choice, Jana and Sontje are forced to sign with the East India
Company as Company Daughters: sailing to a colonial Dutch outpost to become the
brides of male settlers they know nothing about. With fear in their hearts, the
girls begin their journey – but what awaits them on the other side of the world is
nothing like what they’ve been promised… Based on true history, this is a gripping
and unputdownable historical novel, perfect for fans of Girl with a Pearl Earring,
The Miniaturist and The Indigo Girl. WINNER OF THE 2021 GOLDEN CROWN LITERARY
SOCIETY AWARD FOR DEBUT FICTION. FINALIST FOR THE 2021 BISEXUAL BOOK AWARDS.
LONGLISTED FOR THE 2021 HWA DEBUT CROWN AWARD. What readers are saying about The
Company Daughters: ‘Blew my mind… a book I've told so many people about purely
because I'm still in disbelief that it exists, that it's so magically written and
most of all that it is based on true events… a hard-hitting, soul-crushing book of
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a woman's struggle to survive… I loved every moment of it. Breathlessly, and in a
way that took up my entire brain… immersive, heart-wrenching, and I feel emotional
writing this review.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘From the moment I started
reading The Company Daughters, I was captivated by this historical tale. Although
it does contain a love story, it's not a romance…This was a gripping read.’
Goodreads reviewer ‘This book is so stunningly tender and beautiful, all mixed in
with some seriously tragic and heart-wrenching events… Rajaram is an extremely
skilled writer, and I love her writing style… The themes of sisterhood and female
love were so present in this book and I found it very moving.’ Goodreads reviewer
‘I was enchanted by this book! It’s a delightful read that will have your emotions
all over the place.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘I love historical fiction, and this book
touched on a topic and time I knew nearly nothing about…There’s love, there’s
loss, there’s surviving, there’s thriving… It was a very beautiful book.’
Goodreads reviewer ‘The Company Daughters is a beautifully written love story… a
perfect example of the power of human will and the endurance and hope that love
can give a person.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘This book has a beauty and grace
to it. The author’s writing just flows off the page, and although there are
struggles and upsets by the time you close the book over you are filled with a
warm glow.’ Goodreads reviewer ‘A powerful and insightful read. I look forward to
reading more historical work by Samantha Rajaram!’ Goodreads reviewer
‘Heartbreaking… a moving book… vivid, with amazing characters… This is a great
read.’ Goodreads reviewer
The Cottage of Curiosities (Pengelly Series, Book 2) Celia Anderson 2020-09-17
Come home to 59 Memory Lane with a new novel from the top Kindle and USA Today
bestselling author Celia Anderson!
A Wild River Match Jennifer Snow 2021-02-01 This Valentine’s Day, her perfect
match might be the one man who’s off-limits… Maddie Frazier may be single for
Valentine’s Day, but she has no intention of staying that way. She’s hoping the
man of her dreams awaits at Wild River’s Blind Date Ice Fishing weekend. But her
chances of romance are upended when her preassigned match cancels at the last
minute and she’s paired with their wilderness guide instead. Which wouldn’t be so
bad if he wasn’t also Mike Toledo, her sister’s ruggedly sexy ex. Love is most
definitely in the air as the other couples cozy up in their secluded fishing huts,
but for Maddie and Mike, complicated doesn’t begin to describe it—especially when
the close proximity highlights only how kinda-sorta-perfect they are for each
other. Surely Maddie’s not falling for her sister’s ex…right? But with more than
just fishing breaking the ice between them, undeniable sparks start flying fast
and furious. How can Maddie remain loyal to her sister without giving up her shot
at the once-in-a-lifetime match she’s been seeking? Look for Jennifer’s newest
book, Stars Over Alaska!
This Is War Kennedy Fox 2016-09-18 Travis King is the worst kind of asshole.He
taunts me for being a good girl and mocks my high standards. He's cruel, crass,
and has enough confidence to last two lifetimes. And I hate him.It wouldn't matter
so much if he were avoidable. But considering he's my older brother's best friend
and roommate, I see him more than I'd ever want to.His sculpted abs and gorgeous
eyes are wasted on such an arrogant man, which makes me hate him even more.Even
though I've had a crush on him since I was ten, the feelings weren't mutual and
he's always made that very clear.He's always loved getting under my skin and one
night against my better judgment, I let him in my bed. I've succumbed to his
manwhore ways, but that doesn't change a thing.Because the King is about to get
played at his own game-and lose.Checkmate.
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Teaching Abby Becca Jameson 2020-02-25 It’s a summer internship. Never mind that
the owners are hot. Never mind that there are three of them. Never mind that they
are twice her age. Never mind that they have a secret “play" room in the basement.
Never mind that she’s never been more intrigued in her life. She only has three
months. No matter how deeply she gets involved, she can’t stay…
The Widow Waltz Sally Koslow 2013-06-13 “This heartfelt, witty addition to women’s
fiction will appeal to fans of Elizabeth Berg and Anna Quindlen.” (Booklist)
Georgia Waltz has things many people only dream of: a plush Manhattan apartment
overlooking Central Park, a Hamptons beach house, valuable jewels and art, two
bright daughters, and a husband she adores, even after decades of marriage. It’s
only when Ben suddenly drops dead from a massive coronary while training for the
New York City Marathon that Georgia discovers her husband—a successful lawyer—has
left them nearly penniless. Their wonderland was built on lies. As the family
attorney scours emptied bank accounts, Georgia must not only look for a way to
support her family, she needs to face the revelation that Ben was not the perfect
husband he appeared to be, just as her daughters—now ensconced back at home with
secrets of their own—have to accept that they may not be returning to their lives
in Paris and at Stanford subsidized by the Bank of Mom and Dad. As she uncovers
hidden resilience, Georgia’s sudden midlife shift forces her to consider who she
is and what she truly values. That Georgia may also find new love in the land of
Spanx and stretch marks surprises everyone—most of all, her. Sally Koslow’s fourth
novel is deftly told through the alternating viewpoints of her remarkable female
protagonists as they plumb for the grit required to reinvent their lives.
Inspiring, funny, and deeply satisfying, The Widow Waltz explores in a profound
way the bonds between mothers and daughters, belligerent siblings, skittish
lovers, and bitter rivals as they discover the power of forgiveness, and healing,
all while asking, “What is family, really?”
Outrage on Gallows Hill George Bellairs 2017-05-01 The war is over and blackouts
are a thing of the past, except in the village of Melchester, where the local
council has refused to sully its streets with unsightly lamps. The night is pitch
black, but hardly quiet. Young lovers are rendezvousing, a police constable is
helping himself to a few of his neighbor's partridges, and a poet is going to
visit his beloved, a new verse on his lips. She will never hear it, sadly, for the
young man is stopped along his way – stopped forever, by the tight grip of the
garrote. The local constabulary wastes no time reaching out to Scotland Yard,
which sends its best man: the easygoing detective-inspector Littlejohn. In
Melchester he will find unspeakable secrets – and one citizen whose soul is as
dark as the village night.
Five Dates with the Billionaire Alyssa J. Montgomery 2020-11-01 A USA TODAY
BESTSELLER 'I'm insisting you date her. Five dates together, then I'll have this
surgery.' Billionaire CEO Connor Stewart is being blackmailed. By his own
grandmother, no less, who is refusing to have life-saving surgery unless Connor
dates Mia Simms, his dull and dowdy marketing employee. For Violet's sake, Connor
agrees to the crazy scheme. There's no risk of breaking his 'short-term only' rule
with Mia Simms; she's not the kind of woman Connor is interested in ... and he's
sure she's hiding something. He just doesn't expect it to be delicious curves and
a firecracker personality. Mia Simms is hiding something, and it's much more
dangerous than her looks. All she wants to do is live life in the safety of the
shadows and avoid discovery. But perhaps a short-term fling is exactly what she
needs to remind her to live. But what if Violet is right to push them together?
Can Mia trust Connor enough to let him see the real person behind the facade she's
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built? Or is Violet's little scheme about to put both their lives in danger?
One Night With Him CD Reiss 2020-10-20 Jonathan Drazen’s my billionaire boss…or he
was, until he fired me. Now he wants to make a bet. If I win, he’ll give me enough
money to not care about this waitressing job. If he wins, I’m completely and
utterly his for the night, then I walk away from his dark past and his hot
demands. I shouldn’t walk away. I should run. But when Jonathan Drazen wants
something, he gets it, and after one night, he wants me. ------------- Previously
released as Beg Tease Submit and Sub mission TAGS: BDSM, erotic romance,
dominance, male Dom, BDSM club, dominant hero, shadowlands, submission, alpha
male, bondage, masters of the shadowlands, spanking, suspense, Office romance,
CEO, boss romance, fantasy, rich, wealthy, billionaire, millionaire, heir,
blackmail, wager, bet, kinky, obsession, possession, intense romance, love story,
dark romance, submissive, dominant, domination, protective, bad boy, adult
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romance, caning, paddling, tied up, sext, sexting, EL James, red phoenix, cherise
Sinclair, j kenner, contract, hot, five flames
Shades of Lovers Catarine Hancock 2020-08-18 love comes in many colors. this is a
story of breaking and healing, of forgiving but not forgetting, of understanding
and balance. it is not only something to enjoy, but something to learn from. here
are the things i did right, and the many things i did wrong. i give them to you,
so that when love comes knocking, you will have a sense of what to do when you
open the door. Explore the experience of six different relationships in this
moving collection that dives into the highs and lows of love.
Darling, All at Once Piper Lennox 2018 Wasted. Covered in glitter. Wearing the
ugliest dress in existence. Also known as: me, the night I stumble into bed with a
Fairfield. -- Back cover.
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